
From:  Cheryl Lewandowski  
To:  Clerks Richmondhill  
Sent:  Mon 6/10/2019 9:15 AM 
Subject: Fwd: motion re: climate emergency  

Hi again, 

I thought this article supports the need for everyone to take the climate crisis seriously. 
It is an open letter advocating for journalists to report the facts in a more urgent manner 
- which I hope councillors understand and take David West’s motion seriously, for the 
good of Richmond Hill residents. I forgot to add food supply to my list below (affected by 
the disappearance of pollinators, drought, fires, flooding...), but sadly Richmond Hill has 
little if any farmland left so that is an indirect local issue, and certainly an important one!  

https://thetyee.ca/Mediacheck/2019/05/28/Start-Reporting-Climate-Change-Emergency/ 

Cheryl 
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